Communication to Families, Return to 4-Day In Person Hybrid Learning Form Victory Villa Elementary School

Dear Victory Villa Elementary School Families,

We are excited to announce the opportunity for identified students to attend school for in-person learning 4 days per week. Through consultation with health experts and while continuing to implement CDC recommended mitigation strategies to the greatest extent possible, this opportunity will be available to the following groups of students beginning on the identified dates:

- o Beginning May 10, 2021, the following student groups will have the choice between in-person learning 4 days per week with virtual learning on Wednesday, or 5 days of virtual learning:
 - o All elementary school students Preschool Grade 5.
 - o All students in our Public Separate Day Schools.
 - Students receiving special education services primarily outside of general education (cluster and regional programs including FALS, CALS, SEL, Hearing Impaired, Visually Impaired) in Grades 6 – 12.
- Beginning May 17, 2021, all other secondary students with an Individualized Education Program (IEP) and/or a 504 Plan in Grades 6 – 12 will have a choice between in-person learning 4 days per week with virtual learning on Wednesday, or 5 days of virtual learning.

Wednesdays will continue to be asynchronous days for all students. Wednesdays provide teachers the opportunity to meet with small group of students, provide tutoring, conduct individual student check-ins, plan for instruction, and engage in professional learning.

BCPS has identified May 10 and May 17 as start dates for system planning purposes; however, we have learned that the nature of this pandemic is ever changing and evolving which could impact the scheduled timeline as more updated information is provided.

Families should indicate their choice using the link below by April 21, 2021.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3cPDSRs_g0GOdLONSDpa_bq8njVy0sFKgQ1TlnRAx01UNUVFWFVYRVFUNEpWWU9WQVFZVUtaRk82UC4u

Our families must fill out a separate form for each student using the school-specific form

A member of our staff will contact you if we have any questions. Thank you and we look forward to your return!

Mrs. Roberts Principal

mroberts3@bcps.org